Pitzer, Donna

From: Mike Stogner

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 1998 12:38 PM
To: Donna Pitzer

Cc: 'Chris Williams'

Subject: NSL-3912

Per your phone call concerning this application last Thursday or Friday. | called Enron Oil & Gas
Company about amending their request to indicate the appropriate 80-acres to be dedicated to this well. Pat
Tower informed me that this well was dry and has been plugged and abandoned; therefore, 80-acres is a moot
issue at this time. The original order | prepared was wrong in dedicating 40 acres to the well and that was my
mistake. Sorry. Thanks for catching it though.
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